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The Ronald McDonald House Charities mission is to “create, find and support 
programs that directly improve the health and well being of children.”
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From the Director
The Ronald McDonald House is a warm 
smile from a friendly volunteer, a home-
cooked meal after a busy day at the 
hospital, a restful night’s sleep in a caring 
environment, and families helping each 
other through one of the toughest times in 
their lives.

Costly medical bills, siblings back home, 
and keeping up with their jobs are 
challenges that can push families to the 
breaking point. Lengths of stay can vary 
from one night for an out-patient surgery 
to many months for parents of a preemie 
baby. Although there is a nominal request 
of $5.00 per night, many families are unable 
to pay due to the financial burden they are 
facing.

In 2015, our House families used our “home 
away from home” for 2,750 bed nights. Four 
families from OBGYN used 55 bed nights, 
3 families with children in the Peds Oncology Unit used 21 bed nights, 28 
families with an outpatient surgery used 47 bed nights, 64 families with 
children in Pediatrics used 245 bed nights, and 59 families with children in 
Peds Intensive Care used 356 bed nights. Finally, 47% of our families, or 127 
families with babies in the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit, used 2,026 bed 
nights.

With so many families in need of your support, it is heartwarming to know 
that a caring community is there to guarantee that the Ronald McDonald 
House will be here for those families who depend on us during one of life’s 
most stressful and challenging times!

Thank you for your support of “the House that LOVE built!”

Sincerely,

Sandra Zygarlicke, Director

RONALD MCDONALD
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®

MARSHFIELD

Keeping
families close



What a Blessing the House was!
I was recently reading your fall 2015 RMHC of Marshfield 
newsletter that my mom gave to me. She receives it 
because she & my dad have been donors for, well, over 
19 years now, ever since our family needed the Ronald 
McDonald House. I read with much interest the stories 
of the now-healthy children whose families utilized the 
RMH services in the past. I felt compelled to share our 
little story and say a very heart-felt thank you.

In early 1997, our 9-month-old daughter, Emma, was 
diagnosed with Autoimmune Neutropenia, a fancy 
term meaning that her body wasn’t producing enough 
white blood cells to fight normal infection on its own. 
While we were extremely relieved that it wasn’t 
leukemia (which is what they at first thought), the result 
was still lots of time at Ministry Saint Joseph’s Children’s 
Hospital in isolation receiving IV antibiotics to help her 
body fight infection until her white blood cell counts 
would recover enough to be sent home. During these 
repeated trips to Marshfield, I stayed in her room with 
her; however, my husband (Emma’s daddy) & my 
mom (Emma’s grandma) stayed across the street at 
the RMH. What a blessing it was for all of us. As was 
predicted and hoped for, after a few years Emma’s 
body “grew out of” the illness and life went on as 
Emma lived a very normal and healthy childhood. 
In fact, the blessing is that because she was a baby/
toddler at the time, Emma doesn’t even remember 
at all how very sick she was all those times.

This year, Emma will turn 20 years old and is in college.

Attached are two photos. The first is a photo that was 
taken of Emma and me after Emma had just woken 
up from a bone marrow aspiration procedure. (Sorry 
the quality isn’t the best as it was taken a long time 
ago). The second is the beautiful young woman that 
Emma is today.

Thank you for all you do!!!!

Lori Kiel

Neenah WI

Top Photo: Lori and Emma Kiel
Bottom Photo: Emma Kiel



A Circle of Love
We use the term “come full circle” and sometimes don’t really stop to put it into perspective. 
Raymond Yunk has truly been a testament to the term.

Raymond is a 15 year old from Park Falls, WI. His parents are Randy and Heidi Yunk. Raymond is 
a typical teenager with a passion for hunting, fishing, and snowmobiling. On February 16, 2016, 
Raymond was involved in a tragic snowmobile accident in which he and another snowmobile 
collided head on. Raymond was taken to Flambeau Hospital in Park Falls and then flown to 
Ministry Saint Joseph’s Children’s Hospital iin Marshfield where he was admitted to the Pediatric 
Intensive Care Unit. His parents drove down from Park Falls that night and arrived at the hospital 
at 1:00 am. Raymond was in the hospital for 13 days. He sustained injuries primarily to the face 
and underwent surgery to repair breaks to nose, jaw, and orbital plate. Following his stay, 
Raymond was released on March 1.

The beauty of this story lies in the fact that during the 2010 school year, Chequamegon 
Elementary School in Park Falls launched a huge campaign to collect the most poundage 
of aluminum can tabs for the Ronald McDonald House in Marshfield. To make the challenge 
more fun, the individual grades competed against each other for the most pounds each week. 
Raymond took this challenge very seriously. He commissioned grandparents, parents, and aunts 
and uncles from all over the state to save their can tabs. He even put receptacles in businesses 
and collected them routinely. The summer of 2010, Raymond and Kayla Herbst, along with their 
guidance counselor, Daren Patterson, traveled to Wausau to be interviewed by Channel 9 
News. They then toured the Ronald McDonald House in Marshfield as well as the PICU at Ministry 
Saint Joseph’s Children’s Hospital across the street.

Raymond had no idea at the time that in the years to come, he would be a patient there, and 
his parents would need a place to stay while he recovered. Thanks to Raymond’s efforts, along 
with each and every person who has 
donated to the Ronald McDonald 
House, his parents were able to stay in 
a clean, warm, and loving home and 
not have to worry about a thing.

While Raymond was hospitalized, 
the students at Chequamegon High 
School held a fundraiser to raise funds 
for the Ronald McDonald House in 
Marshfield. Raymond was able to 
present a check in the amount of 
$510.00 that was raised in his name.

This story is truly an example of love 
and dedication “Coming Full Circle.”

Photo from 2010
Back Row: Daren Patterson, Patricia Passo-House Manager

Front Row: Kayla Herbst, Raymond Yunk
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Yes! I want to “Share-A-Night” with a family.

I’ll contribute to help the Marshfield Ronald McDonald House build upon its
33-year tradition of helping families.

                                                _____ $5 (Share-A-Night)                                                           _____ $10 (Share-A-Weekend)
                                                _____ $35 (Share-A-Week)                                                         _____ $150 (Share-A-Month)

Name:____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

City: ________________________________________________________________________ State __________________  Zip ________________

This donation is made in honor of: ____________________________________________________________________________________________

This donation is made in memory of: __________________________________________________________________________________________

Please send acknowledgement to: ________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

ALL DONATIONS ARE TAX-DEDUCTIBLE. 
Please make checks payable to: RMHC OF MARSHFIELD, INC.

Ronald McDonald House Impact Snapshot 
•	 Accommodation needs are a significant stressor for families 

of critically ill children, particularly when they are traveling far 
distances. RMHC and the Ronald McDonald House program 
help alleviate some of this stress.

•	 Families attribute their ability to stay together to the Ronald 
McDonald House program and believe it significantly affects 
psychological well-being and their child’s recovery.

•	 Caregivers who stay at a Ronald McDonald House report 
significantly higher levels of involvement in their child’s care 
and more positive hospital experiences.

•	 Accommodations provided by the Ronald McDonald House 
program enhance pediatric patients’ quality of life.

•	 Parents who sleep at a Ronald McDonald House enjoy greater 
sleep quality than those who stay at the pediatric bedside.

•	 RMHC helps improve family coping and resiliency during 
pediatric hospitalization.

Children, whose families stay at Ronald McDonald Houses, tend to be the sickest, have traveled 
the furthest distances for care and spend the longest time in the hospital.



Many ThanksOctober 16, 2015 -
February 15, 2016

The Ronald McDonald House of Marshfield is a not-for-profit organization that provides 
a temporary “home-away-from-home” for families whose children are undergoing 
medical treatment at Ministry Saint Joseph’s Children’s Hospital or Marshfield Clinic. 
The House relies on the support of individuals, businesses and organizations to 
provide services to families in need. We would like to acknowledge those who have 
demonstrated their support in many ways during the past quarter. This list represents 
cash and in-kind contributions received from October 16, 2015 - February 15, 2016. If we 
have erred or omitted anyone, please accept our apologies.

CASH DONORS
Joe  Behselich
Gary & Carol Adler
AmazonSmile Program
Bruce & Judy Ames
Charlotte Arts
Associated Bank Service Center Associates-
	 Stevens Point
Associated Bank-Marshfield
Dan & Michelle Axford family
Babette Baltus
Banner Banks-Wittenberg
Belvedere Craft Fair-Marshfield
Kathy Benzschawel
Sam & Kristen Bertsch
Michael & Rebecca Bestul
Bethlehem Lutheran Ladies Aid-Athens
Benjamin Bliven
Mark & Carrie Brandenburg
Mike & Cindy Broker
James & Emily Brown
Andy & Joan Bruso
Ken & Pat Buckingham
Bert & Corinna Burns
Joseph & Barbara Butzler
John & Katherine Campbell
Capek Trucking-Colfax
Central WI Chapter of Medical Assistants
Christ Luthern Women-Chetek
Darryl & Joyce Clauson
Coca Cola USA-Atlanta
Christensen Foundation-Abbotsford
Jon & Corie Compton
Connexus Association-Wausau
Richard M Connor Jr
Robin Cook
Marshall & Georgeanne Cusic
Abigail and Jeremy Davidson
Crystal Drexler
Bob Egan
Earl & Joanne Emmerich
Michelle Eswein
Bill & Nancy Febry
First Lutheran Church Women-Ogema
First Weber Group Foundation
Sarah Fitense
Focus On Energy Program-Madison
Jim & Lillian Francken
Samantha Fransway
Ken  & Darlene Frie
Donald & Marion Froemming
Ed & Karen Gault
Dan & Carla Gilchrist
Vanessa Giles & Antony Grossklag

Girl Scout Troop 9297 of NW Great Lakes
Give with Liberty Employees
	 Kristina J Apfelbeck
	 Bernice L Baumann
	 David C Behnke
	 Sarah Blarek
	 James J Blenker
	 Jennifer Duranceau
	 Kay Fochs
	 Jody Gale
	 Theresa A Graveen
	 Joy L Holubets
	 Evelyn E Jansen
	 Shelley M Ketchum
	 Lindsey M Klade
	 Christine K Malovrh
	 Margaret Mateer
	 Lacey Miller
	 Audrey A Mueller
	 Duane E Mueller
	 Kelly Murkowski
	 Tamara Newman
	 Diane Paap
	 Kristine L Punke
	 Jennifer M Rainville
	 Sandra Rhyner
	 Traci L Schreiner
	 Lynn Springer
	 Debra Thurs
	 Debra K Walden
	 Dawn Zieher
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church-Marshfield
Mary Grassl
Green Acres Homemakers Club-Dorchester
Doug & Kitty Hafermann
Bill & Kathy Hahn
William & Kay Haling
Roger & Carrie Halls
Harlan & Nancy Harmelink
Jack & Zita Harrison
Meghan Haugen-Effertz & Aaron Effertz
Calon & Ann Hawley
Richard & Cleo Hendricksen
Gladys Hettler
Home Solutions Realty-Milwaukee
Immanuel Lutheran Ladies League-Merrill
Keith & Rachel Jahn
Jennifer Rhead
Jim Kryshak Jewelers Wausau-Employees & 
	 Customers
Jennifer Johnson & Aaron Peterson
Mary M Johnson
Mike & Carol Jonas
William Eichhorn

Brian Grzelakowski
Mary Lazenby
Jerome Pokorny
Louise Wischnewski
Brian & Sara Kehrli
Mary Kitowski
Kiwanis Club of Wausau
Dorothy Kizewski
Knights of Columbus 1799-Marshfield
Mary Ann Knoblock
Margarette Kurylak
Kynton Lamont
Lang & Sons Builders-Marshfield
James & Diane Lechman
Lewitzke Foundation-Rothschild
Ralph & Mary Liesch
Mark & Elise Liesenfelder
Lions Club-Ogema
Arnold & Janet Luechau
Darlene Machtan
Bob Manninen
Ken & Stephanie Martell
Tracey Matthiae
Al & Janet Matthiesen
McDill 6th Graders/Economics Bazaar -
	 Stevens Point
Charitable Canisters at
	 McDonalds Abbotsford
	 Mc Donalds Adams
	 McDonalds Antigo
	 McDonalds Eagle River
	 McDonalds Marathon
	 McDonalds Marshfield
	 McDonalds Medford
	 McDonalds Merrill
	 McDonalds Minocqua
	 McDonalds Mosinee
	 McDonalds Nekoosa
	 McDonalds Park Falls
	 McDonalds Plover
	 McDonalds Plover Crossroads
	 McDonalds Rhinelander North
	 McDonalds Rhinelander South
	 McDonalds Rib Mountain
	 McDonalds Schofield
	 McDonalds Stevens Point
	 McDonalds Stevens Point North
	 McDonalds Stanley
	 McDonalds Stewart Ave
	 McDonalds Thorp
	 McDonalds Tomahawk
	 McDonalds Wausau North
	 McDonalds Wisconsin Rapids
	 McDonalds Wittenberg
David & Karen McGivern
Dick & Bonnie Meyer
Dr James A Meyer
Jim & Janet Michaud
Andrew & Crystal Mihaly
Milan E & E Troopers 4-H
Mark & Jamelle Milne
Cheryl Minerath
Ministry Saint Joseph’s Hospital-Marshfield
John Mors
Katherine Mors & Michael Egan
Adam & Megan Murphy
Donna Neihart
Joan Nelson
Nestle Community Care Program
Dr Roger & June Newman
Gloria Nixdorf
Northwestern Bank- Chippewa Falls
Northwestern Bank- Boyd Branch
Joshua & Heidi Odegard
Tom Christensen
Rachel Osborne & Brandon Thompson
Peter Pace

Bill & Sandy Panzigrau
Parks Happy 13 4-H Club
Pay Pal Giving Fund
“Peter Schwabe, Inc-Brookfield”
Tim & Claudia Ploeger
Queen of Peace Ct 361-Poniatowski
R.E.S. Photography-Abbotsford
Ronald & Eileen Rahm
Karen Reyes
April Anne Rickl
RMHC -Upper Midwest
RMHC of the Captial Region
RMHC-Oak Brook
Dave & Mary Beth Robach
Tom & Bev Rosenfeldt
Royal Neighbors of America 561-Wausau
John & Ann Ruesch
Run/Walk for RMHC 2015-Prentice
Sacred Heart CCW -Stetsonville
Sand Creek Arts Pumpkin Fest-2015
Daniel & Karen Sauer
Roy Schmidt Family
Roger & Marion Schmoldt
Paul & Jo Ann Schreiner
Bill & Jenna Schug
Joline Schug
Albert & Ruth Schumacher
Matthew & Samantha Schwartz
Security Health Plan-Marshfield
Gene & Annie Shaw
Jim & Iris Shewchuk
Michael & Katherine Silveira
Leslie Sluga
Alton & Penny Smart
Inez Smith
Robert & Stacy  Smith
St Anne’s Sodality -Glidden
St John the Baptist PCCW & Christian 
	 Mothers-Edgar
St Louis PCCW-Dorchester
Jackie Stange
David & Arline Stark
Rod & Cathy Steele
Gary & Sandy Stoiber
STRUT: Interior Design Fashion Show-
	 Madison
Sunrise Rotary Club- Marshfield
Chris & Vicki Szews
T B Scott Free Library Staff-Merrill
Mark & Cathy Temme
Thrivent Choice members
	 Jack Bremer
	 Rodney Bruce
	 Jerome Freimuth
	 Frieda Hanselman
	 Arlene Hoffmann
	 David Lumpkins
	 Stephanie Nelson
	 Sandra Norton
	 Carol Pederson
	 Cheryl Schreiner
	 Mike Stecker
	 Barbara Winslow
William Treat & Darlene Harkner
Mike & Marliss Trudeau
Lois Umhoefer
United Brotherhood Carpenters and Joiners 
	 of America Local 310-Rothschild
United Methodist Women-Spencer
UnitedHealth Group Employee Giving 
	 Campaign
Lois M vanKerkhoven
Anthony & Linda Vecchie
David & Heather Visser
Steve & Pat Wagner
Dave & Joan Weber
Mark & Rosemarie Weber

Weis Amusements-Stratford
WFLA Lodge 236-Phillips
WI Valley Operators Assoc-McDonalds
Nahealani and X-al Wichep
Wildwood Regency Apt Residents-
	 Marshfield
Bruce Winters
Nancy Witte
Randi Peters
Barry & Holly Wolfgram
Women of the Church-Pine Valley
Betty A Yerke
James Zielsdorf
K J Zilch
Carrie Zoromski
James & Sandra Zygarlicke	

IN KIND DONORS
2 1/2 Cupcakes - Marshfield		
A & B Process Systems Employees-Stratford
AM Vets Ladies Aux Post 50-Phillips	
American Girl-Middleton		
Boy Scout Troop 480-Spencer		
Bright Horizons Child Care Center-Marshfield	
Fred & Kathy Broker		
Mike & Cindy Broker		
Care Wear Volunteers of WI		
Cargill -Naperville		
Carrie Jacobs Bond Quilt Group-Trout Creek
Christ Lutheran Church-Marshfield	
Culvers-Marshfield
Easton Dammann		
Dawn E Peterson Foundation		
Matt & Aimee Eckelberg		
Chuck & Sarah Fastner		
FCCLA-Loyal High School		
FFA-Granton			 
FFA-Marion			 
First United Church of Christ -Colby
Brian & Heidi Fish	
Girl Scout Troop 7055-Rhinelander	
Greenwood Area Ambulance Service	
Waylon Grimm		
Jeff Gukenberger	
Lois & Kezia Hall	



Many Thanks

Special Notice to Third Party Fundraisers
The RMHC of Marshfield is always grateful for fundraising efforts by area organizations. 
However, it is necessary for us to approve all events that use our name and logo. If 
your group would like to organize a fundraising event to benefit the House, please call 
us at  715-387-5899, and we will be happy to discuss the details.

MEMORIALS

In HONOR of:
THANKS TO ALL OUR VETERANS!
	 American Legion Aux 341- 
	 Birnamwood
ELOISE FRANK
	 Kathleen Baier
DANIEL BROKER
	 Fred & Kathy Broker
MARTY SULLIVAN & SUSAN 
HUNDLEY
	 Marcelo & Catherine Coscio
JOHN & DELORES COYLE
	 Joe & Tina Coyle
MARCUS ARMSTRONG
	 Mary Dischinger
LUCIE, ALIDA & OLLIE FISH
	 Ron & Betty Fish
ANDREW CANNIFF
	 Debra A Canniff
DOMINIC DURANCEAU
	 Jennifer Duranceau
OLIVIA KLADE
	 Lindsey M Klade
HUDSON LACROSSE
	 John & Linda Gleason

JOSEPH KENNETH HECK
	 Ken & Jenny Heck family
BARB JAKUBEK
	 Daryl Jakubek
JEROME & SUSAN WIRTZ
	 Mary Lazenby
TREVOR HAUSER
	 Bill & Amy Krause
CHRISTINE STONE
	 Mary Kunze
EVAN KIRSCHLING
	 Laskowski Farms of Plover
JULIE JOHNSON
PAUL JOHNSON
ALAN GURTNER
	 Lions Club of Colby
MARICELLA ROSA MCHENRY
	 Dave & Pat McHenry
LILY & JACE FRICK
	 Bill & Debbie Nelles
MASON BAILEY
	 Scott & Lori Nenning
OWEN WEINHOLD
	 Todd & Denise Prosser

DANTE GORDON
	 Rotary Club of Ashland
SARA MAREK
	 Lori Schuster & Will Crum family
DALTON WEBSTER
	 Joanne Spooner
JASMINE & JAYDEN STRATTON
	 Marilyn Stratton
MARY KUNZE
	 Bill & Christine Stone
CHRISTIAN
	 Stephanie Nelson
JOHN, BREA & ISABELLE SUE AKIM
	 Josh, Kayla & Olivia Toufar
LUCAS NATHAN RILEY BROWN
	 Lori Wasserburger & Lynus 
	 Brown Jr
APRIL WINTERS
	 Matthew & Elizabeth Winters 
	 family
MARTY WREZENSKI
THEIR 43RD WEDDING 
ANNIVERSARY
	 Ken & Sandy Wrezenski

In MEMORY of:
WILBUR FEDERWITZ
	 Dan & Judy Akin family
MICHAEL ZETTER
	 Anonymous
IONE SOWINSKI
	 Dorothy Bennett
RICK BURGER
	 Susan Burger
MARLENE CATHCART
	 Lyle Cathcart
CHARLES DALLMAN
	 Virgean Dallman
JADELYNN SCHOENECK
	 Chuck & Pat Delikowski
ALEX & FERN SCHIFERL
	 Kathy DeWitt
MADDIE MARTINEAU
	 Grampa Duffy & Gramma Cindy
ALAN ESSER
	 Marie Esser
VETERANS-AL HANSON, ALFRED 
DRINSINGER, ALVIN & JEAN DAHL, 
BERT HALES, RICK TUCKER, AL & 
LUCILLE SMITH, IRENE CARLBERG, 
ERLIN DAHL, GERRY SPAETE, DAVID 
LAVEY
	 FFA of Tigerton
SALLY FISH MERGEN
	 David & Patricia Frankhart
MARVIN KNETTER
	 Theresa Graveen
DORIS SCHRADER
	 Joy Holubets
ELINOR FUHRMAN
	 Greg & Gail Graunke
JOHN DAVID GRIPENTROG
	 Bonnie Gripentrog
KIMBERLY HELWIG
	 Dan & Sharon Helwig

DEVAN BREMNESS
	 Larry & Penny Hoover
MARYANN KALLSTROM
	 David Kallstrom
LISA KARBERG-MACHOTKA
	 William & Joanne Karberg
MARY KASTEN
	 Doris Kennedy
	 John & Jane Fox
ABIGAIL OKRAY
	 Doris Kennedy
WOZNIAK & KOFFARNUS FAMILY 
MEMBERS
	 Carol Koffarnus
GLORIA KUSE
DANIEL KUSE
	 Doreen Kuse
TERRY STREY
	 Pat & Darlene Lloyd
DAWSON DAVID
KOLTON NORMAN
	 Arnold & Darlene Mathis
RODGER NYBERG
BEN BLOCK
	 Beryl Nyberg
ROBERT ZUELKE
	 Arlene Polege
TODD TOURVILLE
DONNA DUPUIS
DON WRITT
	 Duffy & Jackie Replogle
CARLA REYES
CESAR REYES
	 Karen Reyes
CONSTANCE ROE
	 Daniel Roe
SHELLEY OPELT
	 Larry & Shelly Schultz
LOGAN DICK
	 Lori Schuster & Will Crum family

JAY SOMMERFELDT
ROBERT SKERVEN
	 Greg & Kathy Skerven
DON LEE
	 Dick & Ginny Smith
ARLENE GRUBE
	 Lawrence & Adelle Stettler
STEPEHN E RUSSO
	 James & Marilyn Benson
	 Steven & Patricia Koch
	 Keith & Michelle Kichinski
	 Gerald & Jeanne Matalik
	 Paula M Morrow
	 Russ & Joann Reichenberger
ALLENE “RED” DAHLKE
	 Randy & Darla Syring
ROSIE ANDREWS
CARMEN BROESKE
	 Jeanette Telford
CLARE TOMLINSON
	 Jerry & Sue Uher
RAYMOND SCHWARTZ
	 Valley Bummers Travel Club
KJERSTI BREMER
	 Tonya Vanderwyst
CLARK DOWNING
	 John & Barb Wais
ELMER & DORA MARTIN
MARGARET DVORAK
	 Ken & Sandy Wrezenski
DAVE LAVEY
DON LIPSCY
GERALDYNE SPAETE
	 Ron & Amber Zank

Holy Rosary Pre-School of Medford	
Jamberry-Menominee		
JJ’s Bakery-Marshfield		
Jennifer Kaufman		
Kay Jewelers-Wausau		
Thomas & Asavari Krizenesky		
Courtney Krug			 
Jason & Tiffany LaCrosse		
Nancy Lechleitner		
Darla Leick			 
Lioness Club-Boulder Junction		
Lisa’s Chuckwagon-Marshfield		
Loyal Cheer Squad Youth		
Marshfield Middle School- PAWS Group
Marshfield Senior High School		
McMillan-Warner Mutual Insurance 
	 Employees-Marshfield
Melody Gardens Employees-Marshfield
Joe & Julie Moenck		
Hildegard Morris		
Katherine Mors & Michael Egan	
North County Line 4-H		
NTC-Dental Hygiene Club-Wausau	
Joshua & Heidi Odegard		
Ogema Baptist Willing Workers		
Sue Olson			 
Tim & Claudia Ploeger		
Portage County HCE-Bancroft		
Presbyterian Youth A.R.K-Abbotsford	
April Anne Rickl		
Roehl Transport-Payroll Dept		
Trey Schoelzel			 
Split Coast Stampers-Brandon		
St John the Baptist Catholic Church-
	 Prentice
Stanley Correctional Institution	
Thirty-One Gifts		
Thrivent/Woodlands Church Small Group-
	 Plover
Georgette Tolley family		
Trierweiler Construction Supply & Ready 
	 Mix-Mfld
Trinity Lutheran Church & School-
	 Marshfield
Shannon Truss			 
Donna Willfahrt		
Ben & Leah Wilson		
Woodlands Church Edge Youth Group-
	 Stevens Point
Miriam Zimmerman

HOUSE VOLUNTEERS
Patsy Berkholtz
Amy DeSmet
Denise Eiberg
Pamela Kangas
Debbie Lang
Mabel Luepke
Ginger Orth
Karen Reyes
Cindy Schecklman
Kathy Schrader
JoAnne Strachan

Mary White
Community Transitional Class

“MEAL A MONTH” DONORS 
Alternative High School-Marshfield
American Legion Post 54-Marshfield
Ron & Marilyn Berry
Community Transitional Class
Church of Christ-Marshfield
Church of Christ-Spencer
Culvers-Marshfield
Hope Lutheran Church
Jennifer Dittner
Domino’s Pizza-Marshfield
Elk’s Lodge 665-Marshfield
Immanuel Lutheran Ministries-Hewitt
Theresa Krohn & Friends
McDonalds-Marshfield
Mosinee Area Action Club
North Ridge Families
Pick N Save-Marshfield
Renee & Sandy
Sunrise Rotary
Subway North-Marshfield
Wal-Mart of Marshfield
Ben & Angie Gruber
Tina & Elizabeth Justice

“SHARE A NIGHT” DONORS 
Mark & Carrie Brandenburg
Robin Cook
Doreen Kuse
Matthew & Elizabeth Winters family
Nancy Witte
Roberta Mieritz
Leonard & Patricia Silverman

RECYCLING
1ST Choice Recyling-Spencer
AM Vets Ladies Aux Post 50-Phillips
Beeman family
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church-Plover
Harley Owners Group 5536
Darionna Houghton
James Beck Cancer Center-Rhinelander
Jason & Tiffany LaCrosse
LWML Bethlehem Lutheran Church-
	 Nekoosa
Maple Ridge Adult Family Home-Conrath
Merry Homemakers of Clark County
Mark Muth
Northwoods Community Elementary 
	 School-Harshaw
Opportunity Development Center-
	 Marshfield
Lori Solberg
St Luke’s Preschool-Wis Rapids
St Paul’s Lutheran Church-Thorp
Super Wash-Marshfield
United Methodist Church-Tomahawk
Donna Willfahrt

TRIBUTES
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Return Service Requested

Would you like to help the environment, save money in postage and printing, and still
receive our “News That LOVE Built” newsletter?  We can now e-mail it to you!  If you would 
like to receive our newsletter via e-mail approximately 3 times a year, just send
us your e-mail address to Staff@RMHCofMarshfield.org

 

Thank You
on behalf of Ronald McDonald House 

Charities of Marshfield. Together we can 
work to improve the lives of children 

and families. It’s amazing what a little 
love can do.

Please check this list of items and foods that we so often need at our 
House.  We’re thankful for all the businesses, groups and individuals who 
refill our pantry.

Before making a large donation, we ask that you call 715-387-5899 to 
set up a delivery time. 

FOOD ITEMS
	 Grocery Store gift cards (these 
	 work great to purchase items as 
	 needed)
	 Chicken Breasts (fresh or frozen)
	 Fresh Milk, Bread & Butter/weekly
	 Fruits and Veggies (fresh or frozen)
	 Chocolate Chips
	 Salad Oil/Mayonnaise/Miracle Whip
	 Ketchup
	 Whole Grain Breakfast Cereals/Bars
v	 Single portion sizes of fruit cups, 
	 cereals, mac n cheese, peanut 
	 butter, soups, etc. for our family 
	 lounge at the Children’s Hospital

HOUSEHOLD ITEMS
	 STORE gift cards (ShopKo, Target, 		
	 Wal-Mart, Menards, MACCI, etc.)
	 4 & 8-Gallon Garbage Bags
	 13-Gallon Drawstring Garbage 
	 Bags
	 Pledge Multi-Surface Everyday 
	 Cleaner
	 Furniture Dusting Wipes
	 Swiffer Sweeper Cleaning Sheets
	 Feminine Items
	 Liquid Dish Soap
	 Murphy’s Oil Soap
	 Paper Toweling

OTHER
	 “Forever” Postage Stamps
	 White Letter-Size Printer Paper
	 Permanent Black Markers
v	 Volunteer House Maintenance Person
v	 Volunteer Lawn Mower/Trimmer

Wish List
Make Our

Come True


